

Ref: Regulation/NRS/kwm

25 October 2010

Mr Stephen Marty Chair Pharmacy Board of Australia G.P.O. Box 9958 MELBOURNE VIC 3001

Mere Dear Mr Marty

Response to the Consultation Paper on draft Guidelines on "Responsibilities of pharmacists when practising as Proprietors"

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Consultation Paper on draft guidelines on responsibilities of pharmacists when practising as proprietors. The Pharmacy Guild of Australia supports the draft guidelines as proposed and has no further comment to make at this time.

Yours sincerely

Wendy Phillips

Executive Director

Dendy Milly .

